
  TWS BULLETIN 
   May 12, 2022  

PAINTINGS FROM THE INFORMAL PLEIN AIR PAINT OUT at:  

EVERGREEN BRICK WORKS 

 Sunday April 24th 10:00 am 
 

The weather was excellent, the place was abuzz with people of all ages exploring the premises and 

ponds and 8 members participated in the paint out.  

 

Amongst the wildlife, someone spotted some rare brush-in-bush white-capped artisanal anthropoids, as 

well as the early spring arrival of the purple crested monitor that always stays close to open water.   

 

           
 

 

 

 

 

Here are some work-in-progress watercolours by our members. 

  



         
 

         
 

         
 

          


